
 

 

 

 

16th November 2016  
 

EYFS Christmas Performance – ‘A Counting Tableau’ 
 
It’s ticket time!! 
 
The children and staff invite you to the performance of ‘A Counting Tableau’ on Thursday 8th December 
at 5:00pm in the school hall. There are two tickets per child available.   
Please fill in the form below to order your tickets.  If there are any spare tickets left after the deadline 
date of Thursday 1st December, these will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
We are asking all children to be back in school for the evening performance at 4:30pm so we have time 
to organise costumes before the show.  We encourage all children to attend the evening performance. 
The PTFA will be serving ‘Festive goodies’ in the hall from 4:30pm. If you are unable to attend the 
performance, but your child can, please collect your child from their classroom at 5:15pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all at the performance. 
 
 
Miss Jackson 
EYFS Leader 
    

EYFS Performance – ‘A Counting Tableau’ 
 
Child’s name    ________________________________________________   Class ___________ 
 
I would like _____ tickets for Thursday 8th December at 5:00pm 
 
I would like _____ extra tickets if they are available. 
 
(max 2 tickets per child) 

 


